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Reflections from the month of January: 
• Lower Elementary Open House – several parents from other 

school Montessori schools have shown interest in our school and 
we are all excited  to begin our 3rd year of Lower Elementary. 

• There was a great turn out for the EC parent meeting “Fabulous 
Final Year”!  Thank you so much for coming and we encourage all 
parents to schedule a classroom observation during the second 
semester – you will be amazed to see the opportunities you are 
providing for your children.  

• Cultural Study of Asia – EC classrooms have been learning about 
many of the countries and cultures of Asia.  Their interest in 
culture is profound and many children look forward to sharing   
their culture in the future. 



!

!!!
• To all who supported MHFC Spirit Night @ Family All Stars on 

Dec. 12th.   
!
• To Silvia Gutierrez for the parent coffee snacks. 
!
• To Tristan Collier’s mom for the delicious cookies at our parent 

meeting “The Fabulous Final Year”. 
!
• Thanks to all parents who helped to celebrate the Chinese New 

Year and shared a special part of their culture. 

• To our lovely arrival time helpers for helping during drive 
through. 

• To our parent readers for their encouragement and support to 
our budding readers.

Thank You… 

Gracias..



!
!
!
• Jan 27-Feb 7th  Flower Sale for Valentine’s Day continues. This project 

is the work of the Lower Elementary students who are working towards 
purchasing a computer for research. 

• Feb 1-15    Re-enrollment 
• Feb 13        Parent Coffee 8:45am-9:45 am, Club meets 6pm-7pm  
• Feb 14        Valentine’s Flower Exchange 
• Feb 17        President’s Day; Montessori Holiday (full day students only) 
• Feb 18        LifeTouch Photos for those with last name A-M 
• Feb 19        LifeTouch Photos for those with last names N-Z 
• Feb 21        Prospective Parent Class (9:00am-10:00am)   
• Feb 20        Spirit Night @ All Star’s Grill 4pm-9pm 
• Feb 28        Early Release

 Events for the month of 
February

!
MHFC Spirit Night:  

February 20th from 4pm-9pm  
All Stars Family Grill 

Please Join us with Family and Friends 
25% of your check will be donated to MHFC and 

will go towards the MEFI fund. 
Please mention you are with MHFC when dining 

at All Stars on Spirit Night.



 
!!!!!
• If you missed the EC “Final Fabulous Year” or the “Elementary Open 

House” and would like information, please email 
barb@montessorihouseforchildren.com.  Barbara would be happy 
to talk with you about  the final year in Early Childhood ~ age 6.  

!
!
• If you are new to MHFC or if you have just been “away” from our 

website, please be sure to register for the parent sign-in page.  This 
allows you to view important classroom news, lessons of the month,   
classroom pictures and the school wide monthly newsletter. Please 
visit  www.montessorihouseforchildren.com/parent-resources/
parents-sign-in 

!
!
• Priority re-enrollment for our current students is Feb. 1 – 15 and 

registration forms were emailed Friday,Feb 1.  Please return by Feb 
15 to secure your child’s enrollment for the 2014-15 school year. 

!
!
• We are looking for parent/ parents with carpentry work skills, who 

would like to volunteer their time – we are looking to build a toddler 
picnic table and a case/steps for an outdoor water fountain on the 
EC playground.

Stop Press!


